
Village of Fisher 
Judiciary Committee Meeting 

20 September 2021 
 
 
A Judiciary Committee Meeting was held on September 20, 2021 at the Community Center.   
 
The meeting was called to order at 6pm members present were Dan Spaulding, Brock Deer, Roger 
Ponton.  Chief Bien, Stan Sloat, Joe Brown, and Angie Siedlemen were also in attendance. 
 
Public comment from Stan about the vehicles parked up and down Randolph Street. 
 
After talking about the parking on Randolph Street it was agreed to have Chief Bien write up an ordinance 
that will define vehicles that are parked on village property to have current plates and stickers if not, they 
will be ticketed day by day on the third day it can be towed at the owner’s expense Chief will get with 
Marc Miller the lawyer and have him bring the adjusted ordinance to the October meeting to be approved.  
Stan Sloat was happy with this. 
 
Meeting was adjourned by Dan Spaulding and second by Brock Deer at 6:30 pm.   
  

 


